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Friday 13th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Your child _____________ will receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation, in school, with 

Father David on Tuesday 7th May 2pm.  

 

Parents/carers are welcome and encouraged to attend in the school hall and witness their child 

complete this part of their faith journey.  

 

The children have been practising the act of Contrition (sorry prayer) in school but would 

benefit further from practising at home too. A copy of the prayer is listed below: 

Oh my God,  

Because you are so good,  

I am very sorry that I have sinned against you, 

And by the help of your grace,  

I will not sin again.  

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Miss Faulkner 

Miss Hinton 
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